
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 took part in their first couple of sessions of the 

'Future Frontiers' programme which is aimed at giving 

students career coaching, advice and guidance.  

These sessions are all about getting to know their 

coach, reflecting on their skills and starting to think 

about possible career paths.  All students were 

engaged throughout and were praised by the 

coaches about how enthusiastic they were and are 

looking forward to the last session this week. 

Our Duke of Edinburgh silver groups took 

part in a successful practice expedition 

last week around Biggin Hill and Downe. 

The weather was great, plenty of sun 

and blue skies. We had the chance to 

practice and hone our skills for the 

upcoming qualifier in the New Forest at 

the end of the week. 

 10th July – DoE Trip 

 12th July – Last Y10 Future Frontiers Trip 

 17th July – Y10 Geography Field Trip 

 18th July – Y8 Sports Day 

  

 18th July – Summer Arts Festival 

 19th July – Y7 Sports Day 

 22nd July – Y9 (AM) & Y10 (PM) Sports Day 

 23rd July – Last Day of Term (12:10pm Finish) 

Grassroots Day – 6th June 

The students who have 

been a part of this project 

created a stand & led a 

presentation in the 

canteen during lunch time. 

It was a Y9 Rounders game but we also had 

some great Y7s playing in preparation for their 

game. There is a tournament soon that the 

girls are gearing up for! 

Another recent Jack Petchey winner, B 
Chambers (11) put some of his money 
towards a small group Bowling Trip! 

K Street (9) used her JP prize money to 

organise a small group trip to London to 

see Frozen the Musical. They started with 

improv games on the train & a stroll 

through Covent Garden markets. The 

performance was spectacular, with great 

acting, fan-favourite songs and incredible 

special effects.  

Y7 have been taking part in a competition that 

involved many different school across the country 

designing & making a car that can be powered by 

a CO2 based propulsion with the aim of getting the 

fastest time. We were lucky enough to be invited to 

the Regional final. Unfortunately, we did not win but 

all students had a great time making and racing 

their cars and we hope to attend next year! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


